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(Methodist), and the Salvation Army, who took part in the service. They
were supported by members of the Board, members of the British Legion
(under the command of Colonel Backhouse), and other bodies.  Several
wreaths were placed on the Memorial Tablet, including one by the British
Legion, in memoryl of their fallen comrades. This is the first occasion that a
Memorial Service has been held at the Hospital on Armistice Day. and it
proved a t success and was much appreciated. As the Hospital is the
townspeople's memorial, erected in memory of the men of the parish who
made the supreme sacrifice, it seems only fitting that a service should be
held at the Hospital on Armistice Day. ang it is hoped in future to arrange
for a service to be held each year.

The Board wish to express their indebtedness to the many voluntary
workers for their services to the Hospital, and again thank Mr. J. Eve and
Mr. J. W. Wigney for kindly auditing the accounts.

It 18 with very sincere regret that the Board have to vecord the great
loss of one of their warmest supporters. through the passing away of their
Chairman, Mr. H. 0. Larsen. Since the Hospital was first opened, Mr.
Larsen took a very keen and practical interest in its welfare, and the generous
support which he gave will be a considerable loss in the future, particularly
in the provision of the fuel for the central heating, the cost of which the
Board will now have to provde from the funds.

Lient, Col. E. North Buxton was appointed to fill the vacancy on the
Board caused by the death of the late Mr. H. 0. Larsen, and Mr. H. J.
Bolton was appointed Chairman.

The retiring members of the Board are Mrs. Brenton, Mrs. Courtney.
My, Bass, and . Bolton, and all are eligible for re-election.

The Board wish to congratulate Drig. General Sir Richard B. Colvin,
K.C.B. (the President of the Hospital), on the honour conferred upon him
by His Majesty the King.

The Board are grmril;ﬁ' indebted to Miss Lee for her generous gift of
£400, which, in due course, will be placed to the Endowment Fund, as
requested.  This, with the present investments, will prove of material
benefit in the future, and other gifts to this fund would be much appreciated.

The contributions made by the Hospital Saving Association and the
Hospital Saturday Fund, for services rendered to their members, are gratefully
acknowledged.

The ard, however, desire again to call the attention of members of
contributing societies, who receive treatment in the Hospital, to the heavy
medical expenses which have to be met by the Hospital in connection with
the visits of the Honorary Surgeons and Medical Staff to the Hospital for
operations. Many members have shown their appreciation by making con-
tributions to the Hospital, which iz much valued.

As will be seen by a reference to the Statement of Accounts, the income
for the year amounted to £1,611 10s. 7d., an increase of £210 18s. 8d.
over the previous year. The expenditure amounted to £1,696 6s. Td., thus
showing an excess of expenditure over income of £84 16s. 0Od., which.
with the deficit brought forward from last year, made a total deficit of
£236 2s. 3d. The Board decided to reduce this amount by transferring
£100 from the Suspense Account and £66 9s. from the Maintenance Account.

The Board, however, are pleased to be able to state that the deficit on
the Extension Fund has been reduced from £613 2s. 1d. to £273 19s. 11d..
and have every confidence that, once this debt is hguidated the expenses
for maintenance will be met.

It is realised that the expenses grow heavier as the Hospital's responsi-
hilities increase, and the onE.f way to cope with additional outlay is by
securing the support of further voluntary subscribers to contribute regularly.
An earnest appeal is, therefore, made to those who do not yet subseribe, to
assist in the endeavour to continue the beneficent work of the Institution.
Such support will materially help to perpetuate a real tribute to the men of
the district in whose memory the Hospital is erected, and, at the same time,
assist in the relief of the sick and suffering.
















































